
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Summerville Road Closure 

Due to utility construction associated with a private development, Summerville Road will be closed to 
through traffic between 35th Street and 36th Street starting at 7:00 am Thursday, August 12th, 2021 until 
Friday, August 13th, 2021 at 5:00 pm.  A detour will be in place routing traffic around the construction on 
Summerville Road which is shown in the attached map.  During this time, delays should be expected, 
and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City 
Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


